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A. October Meeting – Due to a lack of quorum, the October meeting was 

cancelled.  It was agreed that we would evaluate and vote on this month’s mini 
grants via the online grant system. 
 

B. Online Voting Results – Two mini grant applications were received this 
month. 

• Seward Arts Council/Community Band – They requested $450.00 to 
pay for the rental of the Seward High School’s music room to practice 
in.  Previously this space was donated but the school is charging room 
use fees now. 

• Alaska SeaLife Center – ASLC will hold their annual Community 
Holiday Party on November 29th.  They requested $1,000 to help buy 
supplies for the event. 
 

Voting was completed on October 19th and both grants were approved with 
the unanimous votes of the participating advisors.  Kim will pass this 
information on to ACF so they can process the awards. 
 
 

 
          Next Meeting Date:  November 21, 2018 @ 6pm, Breeze Inn Motel. 


